PRESS NOTE

The closing ceremony of the Hindi fortnight was concluded
in the Conference Hall of the Directorate of Industries on
24.09.2018 at 10.00 a.m. with the prize distribution by Shri. Ajit
Anand, Director of Industries amongst the winners of various
competitions conducted during Hindi F ortnight. While
addressing the officials, the Director urged the maximum use of
Hindi in day today’s official work. Earlier Miss Mehrun Nisa, LGC
of this department welcomed the gathering and elaborated about
Rajbhasha. The function concluded with the vote of thanks
proposed by Hindi Translator of this department.
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1. The Editor, The Daily Telegram with the request to
publish the press note.

2. The Editor, Dweep Samachar with the request to publish

the press note.
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